
December 5, 2001

MEMORANDUM TO: File

FROM: Jack N. Donohew, Senior Project Manager, Section 2 /RA/
Project Directorate IV
Division of Licensing Project Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

SUBJECT: TAC NUMBERS FOR DISCUSSIONS WITH STAFF PRIOR TO
APPLICATIONS SUBMITTED FOR SAN ONOFRE NUCLEAR
GENERATING STATION, UNITS 2 AND 3 (SONGS) 
(TAC NOS. MB3474 AND MB3475)

The two subject TAC numbers were taken out to cover meetings and conference calls between
the NRC staff and Southern California Edison Company (the licensee) for discussions of
technical issues prior to the licensee's submittal of a licensing action for SONGS, Units 2 and 3. 
Attached is the e-mail from the licensee agreeing to the two subject TAC numbers.

The first conference call with the NRC staff is scheduled for December 4, 2001, for discussions
on the Technical Specifications needed for taking credit for boron in the spent fuel pool for
criticality analyses.  Previous amendments issued for such credit were to McGuire Nuclear
Station, Units 1 and 2, on November 27, 2000, and to South Texas Project, Units 1 and 2, on
March 3, 1999.
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E-MAIL DATED NOVEMBER 21, 2001

From: <rainsbjl@songs.sce.com>
To: "Jack Donohew" <JND@nrc.gov>
Date: 11/21/01 5:23PM
Subject: Re: I Need Your Agreement for a TAC Number

Okay with me.

                                                                                            
                    "Jack Donohew"                                                          
                    <JND@nrc.gov>        To:     <rainsbjl@songs.sce.com>                   
                                         cc:                                                
                    11/21/01 02:07       Subject:     I Need Your Agreement for a TAC       
                    PM                    Number                                            
                                                                                            
                                                                                            

For the call on the SFP boron credit, I need a TAC number for the technical
reviewer(s) to charge in discussing your (the licensee's) approach for the
needed technical specifications.  With your (the licensee's) permission, I
would take out a licensing activity TAC (it doesn't have to meet the
one-year review goal for licensing actions) for meetings and calls between
the licensee and the staff to discuss potential applications to the staff,
such as this call you want on the SFP boron credit.  The reviewer(s) time
charged would be billed to SONGS.  I did  this for Wolf Creek (Ken Hall,
620-364-4272) for the same reason.
<JND>


